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November 8, 2023  

TO:  The Engineering Faculty 

FROM:  The Faculty of the School of Mechanical Engineering 

RE: Requisite Changes to Hybrid Vehicle Systems Certificate 

The Faculty of the School of Mechanical Engineering has approved the following requisite 
changes to a graduate certificate.  This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a 
recommendation for approval.   

Requisite Change for Hybrid Vehicle Systems Certificate  
Underline the changes to be made.   

FROM: 
ECE 51018 Hybrid Electric Vehicles 
MSE 59700 Rechargeable Batteries 
The certificate is not currently set up to be offered to online students. 

TO: 

ECE 51018/ME 59700 Hybrid Electric Vehicles 
MSE 59700/MSE 57700 Rechargeable Batteries 
Add:  Online students can complete the certificate. 

RATIONALE: 

ME 59700 is cross listed with ECE 51018 so students should be able to take either course to qualify 
toward the certificate requirements.   MSE 57700 is the new permanent course number for MSE 
59700 Rechargeable Batteries as confirmed by MSE.  Courses are now available online to meet 
certificate requirements and we’ve had online student interest in completing the certificate, so 
we’re adding the option for online students to complete the certificate. 

Eckhard A. Groll 
William E. and Florence E. Perry Head of the School of Mechanical Engineering 

Link to Curriculog entry: 

https://purdue.curriculog.com/proposal:26436/form 


